
Two Warner Attorneys Recognized by Michigan Super Lawyers Magazine 

  

Holland, Michigan, Aug. 14, 2020 – Two attorneys in Warner Norcross + Judd LLP’s Holland office 

have been recognized by Michigan Super Lawyers Magazine.  
  
Mark K. Harder was named to the 2020 Michigan Super Lawyers list for his work in estate and probate 

law. The peer-review award recognizes attorneys who have attained a high degree of peer recognition and 

professional achievement. Only 5 percent of the lawyers in Michigan have been named to this list in the 

15th annual publication.  
  
Jennifer L. Remondino was named to the Michigan Rising Stars list also for her work in estate and 

probate law. The peer-reviewed award requires that attorneys are 40 years old or younger or in practice 

for 10 years or less. Those selected are noted to have attained a high degree of peer recognition and 

personal achievement. Fewer than 2.5 percent of the attorneys in Michigan are selected for this list. 
  
About Warner  
By providing discerning and proactive legal advice, Warner Norcross + Judd builds a better partnership 

with its clients. Warner is a corporate law firm with 230 attorneys practicing in eight offices throughout 

Michigan: Grand Rapids, Southfield, Midland, Macomb County, Kalamazoo, Muskegon, Lansing and 

Holland. To learn more, visit www.wnj.com, follow us on Twitter @WNJLLP or connect on LinkedIn.  
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